NEW YORK STATE

ACCOUNTING AND OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER
CONTROL MANUAL
DIVISION OF AUDITS AND ACCOUNTS
BULLETIN
BULLETIN NO. _p-211 December 5, 1979
To : All State Departments and Agencies
Subject : 1979 Performance Awards

The Bureau of Payroll Audit has been notified by a number of agencies that
they will not be able to submit the PR-75's reporting performance awards for employees
rated "Qutstanding' in Payroll Period 19, as directed in Bulletin P-207, dated
November 15, 1979,

All agencies who can submit these forms should do so. However, if they cannot
be completed for Period 19, do not submit them in Period 20 or 21,

After processing is completed for Period 19, and we can review the level of
compliance, you will receive futher instructions,



